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Dear Comrade, 
Sub: On-- line memorandum being signed by members for submission to the Secretary, DFS, 
MOF, GOI and Chairman, IBA on various demands of Retirees-Vigorous Campaign is going 
on and members joining the action programme in large numbers. 
 
Our Circular 119--20 on the above subject was issued on 19.12.20. The leaders, veterans and 
activists jumped into action on the same day and percolated the message to the grass roots at an 
electrifying speed. 
 
Today is the 9th day after issuance of the circular. We have pride to inform all concerned that the 
number of Retirees joining the campaign till today is much beyond the reasonable expectation of 
the Organisation. The campaign is open upto 4th January 2021.We shall be informing you the exact 
number by our Circular on 5th January 2021.The figure itself will carry a loud message to the 
Government/IBA and all concerned that our members are retired but not tired and their demands 
are to be addressed immediately. 
 
This is an action programme of our organization with which every member is getting involved 
personally with a feeling of "self-assertion" with the cause of the community of Bank Retirees. This 
will have a far--reaching consequence in the movement. We know that there are many members in 
the Organisation who because of advanced age are not very comfortable with the use of smart 
phones. Still such a huge number of mails have started pouring in at a particular time that there has 
sometimes been blockade in the system and in certain cases failure report has come. Our Web 
Manager is always on the job to clear the obstacles. 
 
Notwithstanding all difficulties, We are going to reach an enviable figure in the afternoon of 4 th 
January 2021.All our Affiliates are requested to re--employ their fullest endeavour in next 7days so 
that We can create a history and carry forward a strong collective message to the Government 
and IBA. 
 
With best wishes and regards, 
 
             Sincerely yours, 

 
 
( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 
GENERAL SECRETARY 


